
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

 

Dear customers, 

The Port of Mostaganem is pleased to inform to their loyal customers that its 

services dedicated to the visit and delivery of containers are now available 7 

days a week, 24 hours a day, including weekends and public holidays. 

This extension of our operating hours is designed to better meet your needs, 

giving you more flexibility to manage your container operations more 

efficiently. 

We therefore invite you to contact the department of the commercial structure 

concerned for the procedures required for your request. Our knowledgeable 

and experienced staff will guide you through the process to ensure a smooth 

and hassle-free experience. 

We would like to thank you for your ongoing confidence towards Port of 

Mostaganem. 


